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To 

All Members of the Council  

  
  
Dear Sir / Madam, 
  

  

Subject : Issues faced in the way of enhancing exports to NAFTA Countries 
(USA, Canada and Mexico) 

  

  

We wish to inform you that there is a meeting of Department of Commerce with EPC’s 
/ Trade promotion bodies on 25th, February, 2021 at 3:00 PM to discuss the domestic 
and overseas constrains coming in the way of enhancing exports to NAFTA Countries 
i.e., USA, Canada and Mexico and to initiate suitable measures for addressing them 

  

In  this regard, we request your inputs on domestic and overseas constraints coming 
in the way of enhancing exports to NAFTA Countries and suggestions to address 
them. 

Members are requested to send feed-backs to us by 24th February 2021 (3pm) on e-
mail bharti@plexconcil.org. 

  

  

Kindly do the needful. 

  



Best regards 

  

Bharti Parave 

Asst. Director – Trade & Policy 

PLEXCONCIL 

 


